

<u>Our Christian value for this term is Respect:</u> <u>Respect yourself and others</u>

Dear Parents,

This term has gone past so quickly and it is hard to believe that we only have one week left! We know most of you have already made your appointments to see your child's class teacher next week but there is still time if you need to do this.

Yesterday we held our Open Morning for Reception 2019 and we have got to let you know how proud we are of Class 6. They were amazing and we received so many compliments! They showed people round, answered lots of questions, served refreshments and the House Captains and Vice Captains delivered speeches they had written to everyone. I personally thanked them yesterday and they were given an extra playtime on the play equipment as a reward which they were all very excited about and thoroughly deserved.

Attendance last week was 98.8% overall with 14 recorded lates; Class 3 and 4 achieved 100% and Class R was the only class with no recorded lates! Well done to everyone!

Class	Attendance %	Lates
R	99	0
1	95.2	4
2	99.7	3
3	100	2
4	100	1
5	98.1	3
6	99	1

## Awards and Certificates

Mason Bellion Jado purple belt award
Isaac Connolly Karate yellow belt award

Annabel Denman-Johnson Archery trophy
Tom Gomersall Rugby medal
Will Jellis Rugby medal

Lexi Jellis Rugby trophy and medal

Jasmine Knowles Dance medal

Maya Mesquita

Holly Singlehurst

Charlie Stewart

Harry Stewart

Gymnast of the month certificate

Dance trophies for Latin and ballroom

Football trophies, 5km fun run medal

Football trophy, 5Km fun run medal

## Learning Behaviours - Working together

Reception	Ben Beers and Theo Cook for working together and supporting their team in PE.
Class 1	Henry Discombe and Harvey James both showed excellent teamwork in maths this
	week.
Class 2	Oliver Mann and Walter Dun worked well together solving multiplication problems.
Class 3	Zara Holland-Booty and Kian Jones for always being ready to learn
Class 4	Erin Holmes and Toluwanimi Gisanrin for super partner work in maths.
Class 5	Sasha Ward and Jacob Chambers worked brilliantly together during a science
	enquiry lesson.
Class 6	Everyone worked together brilliantly, making valuable contributions during the Open
	Morning, for which they received many compliments.

Have a great weekend!

Best wishes

Andrea Revens

	8am – 8.50am Gymnastics String Lessons 3.15pm -4.15pm Spanish Club Group 1
Monday	3.15pm -4.30pm Boca Football - CANCELLED 3.45pm -5.30pm Selected year 5 and 6 children at EWS for football match 3.45pm -4.45pm Year R,1 and 2 H.S.A Disco 5pm -6pm Year 3,4,5 and 6 H.S.A Disco
Tuesday	8am – 8.55am Badminton Club Year 5 Viking day 3.15pm -4pm Spanish Club Group 2 3.15pm -4.15pm Cricket Club No Teacher run clubs due to parents evening 5pm -8pm Parents Evening
Wednesday	8am8.55am Dodgeball 3.15pm -4pm Netball Club 3.15pm -4pm Music Club 3.15pm -4pm Coding Club
Thursday	8am -8.55am Year 5 and 6 Boys Football Club Year 6 screening Woodwind lessons Lunchtime Year 5 and 6 Girls Football Club 3.15pm -4.10pm Hotshots 3.15pm -4.15pm Drama Club 3.30pm -6pm Parents Evening

8am -8.55am Step by Step club – last session
Guitar Lessons
Year 3 Bikeability
Friday
3.15pm -4.15pm Bike Club – last session
3.15pm -4.15pm U Dance
3.15pm -4.15pm Maths Club

## **School Office Opening Hours**

8.45am -4pm Monday – Friday 12.15pm -1.15pm Office Closed

Outside of these hours please either leave a message on the answerphone or email <a href="mailto:bursar@hackleton.northants-ecl.gov.uk">bursar@hackleton.northants-ecl.gov.uk</a> and we will get back to you asap.